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Tuesday April 26, 2016 

Dear Families, 

 

A number of you have reached out to me with inquiries about the ongoing police investigation. I 
want to reiterate that we are also troubled by this incident and are actively cooperating with the 
Halton Children’s Aid Society and the police. 

The safety and well-being of the children in our care are our first priority. 

I also want to re-confirm that the staff member in question worked out of our Bronte Street School 
location. As per our public duty, outlined in the Child and Family Services Act, and our commitment 
to cooperating with this investigation, we supplied all relevant information directly to the 
Children’s Aid Society. As per protocol, they will be in touch with any affected families, if any were 
at all.  

You can always reach out to me directly but the Halton Children’s Aid Society is also available to 
speak to you at 905.333.4441. 

I also want to take a moment to thank everyone who has sent us encouraging messages of support. I 
also appreciate your patience as I sift through the many parent inquiries and get back to you each 
individually. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Barrows-Vrankulj                                                                                                                                                                            
Executive Director                                                  
Milton Community Resource Centre  


